Fire Protection System for Tanana Hosp.

A new fire protection system
will - be installed this year at
the U.S. Public Health Service
Native Hospxtal in Tanana.

According to Senator Mxke

Gravel (D-Alaska), the Indian
Health Service recently awarded
a $66,525 contract to Fire Pre-
vention Systems, Inc. of Seattle
to install the system at the Tan-
ana Hospital. -



